
Decision – Subway Platform Gap Retrofit Program  Page 1 of 1 

 

 

Subway Platform Gap Retrofit Program 

TTC Board Decision 

 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on September 24, 2019 adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board: 

1.  Adopt a platform edge gap retrofit standard of a maximum horizontal gap of 89 mm 
and a maximum vertical gap of 38 mm; 

 
2. Direct staff to report back on the status of this program in fall 2020; and 
 
3. Adopt the retrofit solution of a sloped tactile edge tile at a maximum 5%  
 gradient. 
 


